

Information Access Team Shared Services Directorate

2 Marsham Street, London SW1P 4DF Switchboard 020 7035 4848

E-mail: lnfo.Access@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk Website: www.homeoffice.gov.uk

Robert Simpson request-79858-8e451712@whatdotheyknow.com

04 October 2011

Dear Mr. Simpson

Freedom of Information request (our ref: 19621): internal review

I am writing further to my email of 13th September 2011, in regards to your request for an internal review of our response to your Freedom of Information (FoI) request.

I have now completed the review. I have consulted the policy unit which provided the original response. I have considered whether the correct procedures were followed and assessed as to if the correct response was sent to you. I confirm that I was not involved in the initial handling of your request.

My findings are set out in the attached report. My conclusion is that the original response was incorrect, and the unit should have in fact cited section 12(1) (cost). Please see the report for full details.

This completes the internal review process by the Home Office. If you remain dissatisfied with the response to your FoI request, you have the right of complaint to the Information Commissioner at the following address:

The Information Commissioner
Wycliffe House
Water Lane
Wilmslow
Cheshire SK9 5AF

Yours sincerely

N Dibsdale Information Access Team